
95/2000

 GERMIDET

LIQUID GERMICIDAL DETERGENT

Contains Quaternary Ammonium germicide 
Also Contains:  a non-ionic surfactant and N.T.A.

COMMERCIAL

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 

N-Alkyl (50% C , 40% C , 10% C ) Dimethyl 14 12 16

Benzyl Ammonium Chlorides ............ 1.66%

REGISTRATION NO. 14065   

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN No. 391905

Disinfects, cleans and deodorizes in one operation, effective
against bacteria, mold, fungus, mildew and algae.  Use on floors,
walls, ceilings, equipment, garbage containers and areas, locker
rooms and washrooms and on all washable surfaces.

DIRECTIONS

To clean and disinfect by mopping, washing, spraying or flooding
floors, walls, use 30 mL GERMIDET per litre of water, increasing
the quantity as soil conditions require.  For fogging, use a
minimum of 75 mL per litre.

To clean food processing Equipment, counter tops, utensils, etc.
use 12 mL per litre.  Allow surface contact with GERMIDET
solution for minimum of 45 seconds and rinse with potable water.

GERMIDET is non irritating to normal skin.

CAUTION

Undiluted product may cause skin irritation or damage to eyes. 



Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS

In case of contact, flush immediately with plenty of water.  For
eyes, flush immediately with plenty of water and get immediate
medical attention.  If taken internally, induce ingestion of
large quantities of eggwhite, flour and water.

TOXICOLOGY

Treat as above for external contact.  If taken internally,
administer a gastric lavage.  If breathing becomes difficult,
administer oxygen.  Neostigmine, edrophenium and central nervous
system stimulants are of no value.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

NET CONTENTS:

LOT #

Packaged and also labelled for agricultural, industrial or
institutional use.

 S & Y SUPPLY LIMITED 
TORONTO, ONTARIO

1-800-298-0835
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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